Track & Field Committee Meeting
February 2022


A meeting of the committee took place on Tues 8th Feb 2022.

The chair explained that the meeting would take a different format from that set on the agenda. Some items would be covered through email correspondence; other items were carried over to the next meeting in March.
There were two items that required considerable discussion.

A presentation on the Commonwealth Games Preparation Programme by the ANI Performance Lead was given to the committee. This was the same information presentation that was delivered to athletes and coaches. It highlighted the unique opportunity for athletes, coaches and staff to participate in this major event. All areas for the competition were covered in, what all agreed was, a very good presentation document. 
Discussion followed.

An independent member of the board joined the meeting to present a discussion paper.
The paper had been written in response to complaints received on selection processes. Again many areas around selections and the whole process were covered in the report with recommendations given. 
Discussion followed.

The chair of ANI acknowledged and congratulated the seven officials who have been selected for duties at Birmingham 2022. 


Barbara Scott
Secretary

